ALAMEDA COUNTY o

HEALTH CARE SERVICES .% @
(=
AGENCY s 73
DAVID J. KEARS, Agency Director ' < 2o 260

Alameda County CC4580
Environmental Protection Division
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Room 250
August 16, 1996 Alameda CA 94502-6577

STID 5852

Ms. Nancy Clancy :
Pacific Bell, Environmental Management
P.O0. Box 5095, Rm. 1N201

San Ramon, CA 94583-0995

RE: PACIFIC BELL, 7240 JOHNSON DRIVE, PLEASANTON
Dear Ms, Clancy:

The Alameda County Department of Environmental Health (ACDEH),
Environmental Protection Division; recently contracted with the
City of Pleasanton ("City") for oversight of environmental
investigations associated with leaking underground storage tank
(UST) sites in the City. We are currently evaluating several
cutstanding UST cases to determine their status.

For your information, your case has been transferred into the
ACDEH Local Oversight Program (LOP). LOP agencies are contracted
by the State Water Resocurces Control Board and funded by the
Federal Trust Fund, established to reimburse local agencies for
oversight of UST leak cases, among other purposes. You will soon
be receiving a notice advising you of this process.

ACDEH has become aware that an apparent release from one or more
USTs was discovered during the removal of tanks during September
1993. The City is not aware whether any additional assegsment
work (e.g., installation of ground water wonitoring wells, etc.)
occurred subsequent to tank removals. The City, consequently,
has requested ACDEH to evaluate this case.

We will be reviewing your case with the Regional Water Quality
Control Board, San Francisco Bay region, to determine what, if .
any, additional environmental work may be necessary before "case
closure" may be granted.

Please call at 510/567-6783 should you have any questions.
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cc: Mee Ling Tung, Director, Environmental Health
William Halvorsen, Pleasanton Fire Department
Kevin Graves, RWQCB





